
May 26, 2021 
 
 
Kathryn Matts – Commission Secretary 
Parks Administration Department 
#101 - 4946 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 4H7 

 

Re: A Visionary Concept for development of the Burnaby Lake Sports Complex 
(see attached) 
 
Dear Ms Matts, 
 
Please accept this letter as a request to appear as a delegation before the Burnaby 
Parks, Recreation and Culture Commission on June 8th at 5:00pm. 
 
We understand that we will have 10 minutes to present followed by any questions 
from the Commissioners. 
 
We further understand that this will not be an in-person presentation and will be 
done electronically. 
 
Sincerely, Ian 
 
Ian Gordon CA/CGA 

 
 


